Wednesday, March 25, 2020 at 16:11:04 Eastern Daylight Time

Subject: Navigating with KA’s Moral Compass

Date: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 at 6:51:07 PM Eastern Daylight Time
From: Kappa Alpha Order

To: Jesse Lyons

KA CONNECTION

ALUMNUS
MEMBER

Dear Brother Lyons,

Since 1865, our brothers have experienced good times and bad
times. The one constant that has helped sustain us is the bond of
brotherhood. As we learned in our chapters, our faith, our friendships,
the collective assistance we offer to those less fortunate, and the
leadership experiences we shared all better prepared us to deal with
these current challenges.

Our hearts go out to those who have dealt with a loss, are facing
quarantine, or are feeling any of the effects of this pandemic. We
continue to keep them in our thoughts and prayers as we strive to
ease the burden for our members. We also commit to remaining
vigilant in our efforts to support all our Active Members and alumni
alike throughout this crisis.

As a proud and loyal KA, we want you to know that we are working
hard to assist our undergraduate brothers in chapters all across the
nation by providing the resources they need to feel less disruption. We
are providing direction, chapter operational support through virtual
means, and free and confidential virtual counseling. We are also
working with house corporations, alumni volunteers, and parents to
ensure that our men are safe.
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Send us a quick note to with your address, and
we’ll send you a complimentary copy of the most recent edition
of The Kappa Alpha Journal. We want your KA membership to be a
constant for you during this time. You may also view it at

We encourage each of you to rely on your faith to sustain you and to
remain steadfast in your efforts to help our nation, indeed our world,
move beyond this upheaval. Remember we are all in this together
and that better days do lie ahead.

Fraternally,

C. Douglas Simmons Il Derick S. Close
Knight Commander KAOEF Chairman

KA COVID-19 Response

KA's response to COVID-19 with updates and an interactive map of
chapters
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mailto:social@ka-order.org
https://t.e2ma.net/click/jp01pg/vizpqs/7fpxrdb
https://t.e2ma.net/click/jp01pg/vizpqs/n8pxrdb
https://t.e2ma.net/click/jp01pg/vizpqs/30qxrdb
https://t.e2ma.net/click/jp01pg/vizpqs/jtrxrdb
https://t.e2ma.net/click/jp01pg/vizpqs/zlsxrdb
https://t.e2ma.net/click/jp01pg/vizpqs/fetxrdb

CDC

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

White House

Coronavirus Guidelines for America

If you have any questions, please contact
the National Administrative Office at (640) 463-1865.

Please be aware that if you choose to click the "Opt Out" button below, you are opting out
of receiving all communications from the Order including chapter news.
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